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To:"PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

External Email 

Good Afternoon, 

 
 

Thank you for your email. I am writing in response to PDC Case Number 161843. It appears 
I erroneously selected the "mini-reporting" that had been the donation standard for the 
previous committee's filing. After reviewing the guidance, based on this finding, the 
individual amount exceeded the threshold for mini-reporting. 

I apologize for the oversight, I will need amend reports as part of this case and would like to 
take your office up on the offer to be assigned a Filer Assistance Specialist in order to 
receive timely and coordinated guidance. I had sent a request for PDC personnel to look at 
our records during the July 2024 opening timeframe; however, I did not hear back and 
mistakenly assumed that we were within the parameters of meeting the requirements. 

 
 

Thank you, again, for your assistance in this matter. 

 
 

Very Respectfully, 

Sara L. Bernardy 

360-920-3479 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13073252590

